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Change of Address 
 

 

 

Province Resources Ltd advises that it has moved office and is now located at: 

 

362 Rokeby Road, Subiaco WA 6008 

 

The telephone number and other contact details remain unchanged. 

 

 

 

 

 

This announcement has been approved by Patrick Bourke, Chairman for release on 

the ASX. 

 

 

For more information contact: 

David J Frances 

Managing Director - CEO 

david.frances@provinceresources.com 
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